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 There has been limited activity regarding the Council of Representatives (CoR) 

since the September Board of Trustees conference call.  Most activity at ISA 

headquarters is focused on the office relocation to Atlanta, GA.  The physical official 

move is planned for January 1, 2019 and a few staff are in place to facilitate the 

transition. 

 

 In an e-mail to CoR members October 6, 2018, Executive Director Caitlyn 

Pollihan reported details on location and staff changes will be announced soon after 

January 1, 2019.  In the meantime she announced the hiring of three new team members 

to join her Director's Team 

  Curtis Conner - Director of Financial Services 

  Tucker Kendall - Director of Member Services 

  Linda Martinez - Director of Marketing Services 

 

 Some of the Trustees may have met them if you attended the ISA Leadership 

Workshop. 

 

 I will keep TREE Fund Trustees informed as more information becomes available.  

 

 

  

 


